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Notice of Cancellation of the  
Workshop Scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the workshop scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 

 

 

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled to be held on  

Wednesday, April 22, 2020. 


